Weekly Bulletin



21.9.18

Year Group	What we need to know:	What we need to bring:
Whole School	In October there are 2 cross country running events for any child in years 3/4/5/6 who wishes to enter. Please collect a letter from the PE office. All Welcome. Miss T	
Nursery		Please bring in a pair of wellies to leave in school for our outdoor learning. Please bring in a family photo for our display.
Reception		Just a reminder for carers to bring in wellies and snack money asap. Thanks
Year 1	Please ensure that any snack your child is bringing to school follows our healthy schools policy. Thanks	We will be starting our forest schools sessions next week. Please ensure you have a pair of named wellies in school. Thanks. Please bring a baby photo in by Monday 2 nd October. Thanks
Year 2	Please ensure that any snack your child is bringing to school follows our healthy schools policy. Thanks	Please bring in an empty shoebox by Monday 2 nd October. Thanks

Year 3	Please be aware that Year 3 Homework goes onto the website every Friday. We would like to invite you to share your child's learning so far and discuss our exciting plan for trips and visits. This will take place on 9 th October at 3pm.	Please bring an empty shoe box by next Thursday.
Year 4	Year 4 Football League begins this Monday at Beckfoot. We will supply team shirts. Please provide your child with socks, shin pads and shorts. With Many thanks, Miss Taylor.	
Year 5	Well done to the Year 5 football team, you made us proud. Miss Wilkinson and Mrs Barker Remember to check the website for this week's homework.	
Year 6		
Crossflatts PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA – 'Friends of Crossflatts'	Support Crossflatts Primary School P.T.A. When you shop at smile.amazon.co.uk, Amazon Donates Visit smile.amazon.co.uk	